TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY
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460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tenne§see 37243-0505

April 19, 2006

United Telephone Southeast
Attention Kay Odum

14111 Capital Blvd.

Wake Forest, North Carolina 27587

RE:  The Information Bureau aka TIB
- TRA Docket No. 02-00774

Dear Ms. Odum:

The Tennessee Regulatory Authority has received a request to cancel the authority of The
Information Bureau (“TIB”). The company states in a letter received on April 18, 2006
that it “never got around starting as carrier”.

I have attached a copy of the letter from TIB requesting cancellation of its authority in
Tennessee. Can you please confirm that TIB is leasing no UNE-P or resold lines from
United Telephone Southeast?

Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions
concerning this matter please contact Lisa Foust at 615-741-2904 extension 220.

Sincerely,
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Darléne Standley, Chief
Utilities Division
Tennessee Regulatory Authority
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